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Task Force to Study Anti-Asian Violence - Final Report

This bill extends the date by which the Task Force to Study Anti-Asian Violence must submit
its final report from January 1, 1997 to January 1, 1998.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. Allowing the task force an additional year to submit its final report
would not affect State finances.

Local Effect: None.

Fiscal Analysis

Additional Comments: The Task Force to Study Anti-Asian Violence was established
during the 1995 session for the purpose of developing a comprehensive strategy to prevent
and to reduce the incidence of violence against Asians. The task force was required to
submit its final report to the Governor and General Assembly by January 1, 1997. The
Department of Human Resources advises that additional time is needed to prepare the report.
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